The Traill County Park Board met on August 1, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. with the following members present:
Commissioners Thomas Eblen, Kurt Elliott, Kendall Nesvig, Larry Young and Les Amb and Glenda Haugen County
Auditor.

On motion of Amb, seconded by Eblen and carried to approve the minutes of August 4, 2016 as presented.
Discussion on what should be budgeted for the 2018 year. Commissioner Eblen moved to put a total of $10,000
into the 2018 budget, which motion was seconded by Commissioner Young. Commissioners voting Aye: Eblen,
Elliott, Nesvig and Young. Commissioner Amb voting Nye, motion carried.

There being no further business the Chairman adjourned the meeting at 9:32 a.m.

Attest:

Glenda Haugen, County Auditor Ken Nesvig, Chairman



